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Ryan Corner Wind 

Farm 
Weekly Construction Report 

February 27, 2023 

 General: 
Once again good weather is keeping the 

progress moving along. The total fire ban 

day last Friday halted works on the wind 

farm around lunchtime. Precautions were in 

place, but the weather conditions 

worsened, and works were ceased across 

the whole project.  

Re sheeting of Youll’s Road is to take place 

week commencing 27/02/2023. 

Foundations: 
Work has commenced on 31 foundations and 10 

of these have had the final concrete pour. The plan 

is to pour 3 foundations a week, depending on the 

weather. The foundations are at different stages, 

backfilling has commenced on those that have 

successfully completed testing.  

Connections: 
Trenching between turbines and the 

collector sub station is progressing, bedding 

sand is being placed in the trenches before 

the cabling and backfill.  

The access tracks for the transmission line 

between the wind farm and the Tarrone 

terminal station are nearing completion and 

poles will start to be delivered to the pole 

locations.  


